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Board of Selectmen 
Executive Session 

August 27, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was opened in public session at 5:34 pm by Chairman Stone.  Selectman Holcomb 
made the motion to enter into executive session with the intent of returning to open session; 
seconded by Selectman Tracy Post.  By a roll call vote of 5-0 voted in favor of entering executive 
session.  In attendance were Chairman Stone; Selectmen Tracy Post; Mark Forest, Erik Tolley, and 
Norm Holcomb.  Also in attendance were Town Administrator Dan Knapik and Interim Assistant 
Town Administrator Rich Bienvenue.   
 
Town Administrator Knapik provided an update on the status of the school and town litigation (“10 
Taxpayer” Lawsuit).  Further, he reported that the Town has not been served in the case. 
 
At 5:55 pm, Selectman Holcomb made a motion to exit executive session; seconded by Selectman 
Post.  A 5-0 roll call vote was taken to adjourn and return to regular session. 
 

        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
        Daniel M. Knapik   
        Town Administrator  


